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Letter from El Salvador: Request to Become a tr'ull WCPFC Member

Dear All,

I bring to your attention a letter dated August 25, 2016 addressed to me from El Salvador. The
letter is self-explanatory and expresses the desire of the Cooperating Non-Member to become a
fulI member of WCPFC. As requested the letter is circulated for your information and
consideratiop.

Yours sincerely,
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Feleti Penitala Teo, OBE
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

P. O. Box 2356, Kolonia, Pohnpei 96941,
Federated States of Micronesia.

Phone: +691320199211993 J'acsimile: +691 320 1108
Email: wcpfc@wcpfc.lnt



Final I', Avenida NOI'tc y Av, Manuel Gallardo, Santa Tecla
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Sincerely yours.

1100k forward to hearing either from you or the Members of the Commission regarding this
letter.

I:would like to take this opportunity to ask you to circulate this letter among the Members
of the Commission to consider the desire of my country to become member of the WCPFC,
TCCl2 should be a perfect place to evaluate my country's request.

Our status of Cooperating Non Member was granted in 2008, we have paid our voluntary
contributions to the Commission since 2011 without hesitations, and we have done OLlrbest
to comply with the Convention Text and the appl ieable Conservation and Management
Measures.

During both Regular Meetings there were some concerns {hat my COW1try may increase
fishing capacity if allowed to become a member of the Commission. We explained to
Members that it was not our intention to increased capacity in the region, we are very clear
that our number of purse seine vessels fishing in the Convention Area should remain as it
was on December 31,2012.

Among the decisions and recommendations from TCCIO and TCCII was to recommend
WCPFCII and WCPFCl2 to consider inviting El Salvador to become member of the
Commission.

Dear Mr. Teo OBE:

Mr. Feleti P Teo OBE
Executive Director
Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission
PO Box 2356
Kolonia, Pohnpei 96941
Federated States of Micronesia

El Salvador, August 25, 2016on0524

ELSALVADOR
UNAMONOS PARA CRECER

~ It i •• I;;MINISTERIO DE AGRICUL TURA Y GANADERIA
DIRECCI6N GENERAL DE DESARROLLO DE LA PESCA Y LA ACUICULTURA

(CENDEPESCA)

"n'n:nrr'j rr; ACfl. u.1UA,Io
, G.4.NA'H4 ...


